[image: image1.png]




Information for staff
Expiry of fixed-term contract
As you are aware, your fixed-term contract with the University is due to expire shortly.  This constitutes a potential redundancy situation and, in order to comply with employment legislation, the University is obliged to consult with you regarding the situation.  You will therefore be invited to a meeting to discuss the following:
· The reasons why your employment may come to an end

· Whether you believe that your employment could be continued and, if so, how

· What alternative work may be available

· The consequences for you if your employment cannot be extended

You may be accompanied at the meeting by a colleague or trade union representative.

Following the meeting, your HoD/PI will give careful consideration to your views and comments.  You will then be invited to a further meeting where a final decision will be taken regarding your employment.
You may, however, already have another job arranged or have other reasons why you do not wish to attend a consultation meeting.  If this is the case, I should be pleased if you would sign and return this form to indicate that you do not wish to participate in the consultation process.  This will not affect any entitlement you may have to a redundancy payment.
I understand my right to be consulted regarding the expiry of my fixed-term contract and confirm that I do not wish to attend a meeting to discuss the position.  I understand that, if my position changes, I can request a meeting with my HoD / PI at any time prior to the expiry of my fixed-term contract.
	Name (in Capitals)
	

	Job title
	

	Department
	

	Current contract expiry date
	

	Signed
	

	Date
	


What to do next

· Please return completed form to your HoD / PI
For completion by HoD / PI

	Name (in Capitals)
	

	Signed (HoD/PI)
	

	Date
	


What to do next

· Forward form to HR Services, Human Resources, Heslington Hall (hr-enquiries@york.ac.uk)
Please note

 The University provides access to an Employee Assistance Scheme, through Health Assured, who can be contacted on 0800 030 5182.  This is a free, confidential information support and counselling service available to provide 24 hour support to all staff should you require it.
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